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FRANKLIN COUNTY BOARD/
COMMISSION APPLICATIONS
Applications are now being ac-

cepted for appointments that will be 
made January 2022.  

The Franklin County Board of 
Supervisors will be considering ap-
pointments to: 

Conservation Board – 1 position 
– 5 Year Term

Board of Health – 2 positions – 3 
Year Term

State law requires the Supervi-
sors to make a good faith effort to 
balance most appointive boards, 
commissions, committees, and 
councils according to gender.  Ap-
plications for Board or Commission 
appointments may be filled at any 
time with the Board of Supervi-
sors. A separate form must be filed 
for each Board or Commission on 
which you would consider serving.  
Please be advised that this applica-
tion is a public document and may 
be reproduced and distributed to the 
public upon request.  You may at-
tach additional sheets if more space 
is needed.  

The membership of some boards 
is also regulated by state law and 
may impact who can serve on cer-
tain boards on the basis of location 
of residence, veteran status, occu-
pation, or other lawful criteria.  

All applications should be turned 
into the Auditor’s Office or the Board 
of Supervisors by Friday December 
31st, 2021.  

Questions may be directed to the 
Franklin County Auditor’s Office at 
641-456-5622.  Forms to fill out and 
more information can be found at 
www.franklincountyia.gov. 


